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January 30, 2013 
 
Sheriff Allen Veil  
Lyon County Sheriff’s Office 
(aveil@lyon-county.org) 
President, Nevada Sheriff’s and Chief’s Association 
30 Nevin Way 
Yerington, NV 89447 
 
Dear Sheriff Veil, 
 
Due to the recent real and perceived attacks on our Bill of Rights at the national level, and 
proposed attacks at the state and local levels, many sheriffs and sheriff associations have 
written letters to their congressional delegations stating their position of support for the 
Constitution and specifically the Bill of Rights, such as was recently sent by the Utah Sheriff’s 
Association. 
 
We as the association of firearms owners in the State of Nevada are respectfully asking that you 
as an association follow the example of Sheriff Kilgore (Humboldt County), Sheriff Trotter 
(Churchill County) and Sheriff DeMeo (Nye County) and formally support the US Constitution 
and the Constitution of the State of Nevada by sending a letter declaring this support to the 
members of our Congressional Delegation and to the Legislature of the State of Nevada.  
 
 We do not think this letter is contrary to any of your beliefs and positions as you have all taken 
an oath to support and defend the Constitution against all enemies foreign and domestic.  
Basically this letter will be an affirmation of your oath of office and a declaration to the citizens of 
Nevada that you will honor that oath and defend their rights. 
 
We will be pleased to forward your response to our members and the firearms community in 
Nevada 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Don Turner, President 
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